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Senator Dembrow and others on the Committee,

| was disturbed to hear that now there is a possibility of a pet adoption tax
_deduction_ versus tax _credit_.

| seriously doubt that those for whom the bill is, presumably, supposed to help — those
in lower income brackets, will be the main beneficiaries of a tax deduction.

We know that most people in lower income brackets do not itemize deductions.
| find no sense to this new idea at all; it's worse than the orginal.
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